
November 18, 2010 

Comments from Germany on the Approval-by-mail of PPCR Funding:  

St. Vincent and the Grenadines: Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

Dear Patricia, 
 
In principal, we agree with the proposal for funding of the PPCR Phase 
1 activities in St. Vincent and the Grenadines. However, we suggest that 
the following points be considered during project design, namely during 
phase 1: 
 
-       The proposed priorities and components do not correspond with 
the defined focal points for Saint Vincent and Grenadines, as specified 
in the preliminary regional framework for the Caribbean. Notably the 
area of watershed management is not mentioned in the proposal. 
 
-       Regarding component 1, the socioeconomic factors of 
vulnerability, gender and children's rights should be regarded more 
closely - and not only aspects of infrastructure. Important aspects 
could be the poverty situation, education, land use/access to land etc. 
 
-       With regards to component 3, there should be a review on 
whether a broader approach to integrate climate change in planning 
procedures wouldn’t be more adequate. This should include 
mainstreaming into relevant sector policies, investment planning and the 
most important planning approaches on the local and national level. This 
also concurs with the priority areas defined in the preliminary 
framework for the Caribbean programme. 
 
Also, regarding our comments to the project proposal for Grenada, I was 
wondering whether we could please receive answers to our 
questions/suggestions. I would be most grateful. 
 
All the best and I very much enjoyed meeting you last week! 
Annette 
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